
Message from the GPC 2021 General Chairs 
 
Welcome to the 16th International Conference on Green, Pervasive, and Cloud Computing (GPC 
2021). Given the COVID-19 pandemic and associated travel restrictions, as the safety of people is 
of the highest priority, the conference will be held hybridly on December 20-22, 2021. On behalf 
of the Organizing Committee of GPC 2021, we would like to express our sincere and warm 
welcome to all of participants!  
 
GPC 2021 conference is the 16th edition of the highly successful International Conference on 
GPC. It provides a forum for engineers and scientists in academia, industry, and government to 
address the resulting profound challenges and to present and discuss their new ideas, research 
results, applications and experience on all aspects of GPC.  
 
GPC 2021 consists of the main conference with 9 regular and 6 short paper presentations out of 
36 submissions. For the successful initialization and organization of this international conference, 
we count on the great support of many people and organizations. We would like to sincerely thank 
Hai Jin (Huazhong University of Science and Technology, China), the Steering Chairs of GPC, 
for giving us the opportunity to organize the conference and for their support and guidance.  
 
We would like to express our special thanks to the Program Chairs Xiaojuan Ban (University of 
Science and Technology Beijing, China), Huazhong Liu (Hainan University, China), and Klimis 
Ntalianis (University of West Attica, Greece) for making an excellent technical program with a 
strict review process. We would like to greatly appreciate the Program Vice-Chairs Hao Feng 
(Hainan University, China), Rong Gu (Nanjing University, China), and Kaoru Ota (Muroran 
Institute of Technology, Japan) for their great supports. We would like to greatly appreciate the 
Special Session Chairs Yewan Wang (St. Francis Xavier University, Canada), and Issam Rais (UiT 
Norges Arktiske Universitet, Norway) for their great supports. We also thank all chairs and 
committee members of the GPC 2021 for their great contributions. We would like to express our 
appreciation for the excellent work of the publicity chairs for advertising and promoting our 
conference, as well as the web chairs and the conference organization team for excellent 
arrangement of the conference. 
 
We thank all of you for participating in GPC 2021, and hope you find the conference stimulating 
and interesting for your research and professional activities. We hope GPC can become one of the 
best conferences in its field.  
 
 
Mianxiong Dong, Muroran Institute of Technology, Japan 
Abdulmotaleb El Saddik, University of Ottawa, Canada 
Hao Wang, Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway 

GPC 2021 General Chairs 
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